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HINDUSTHAN STEEL (PRIVATE) LIMITED
BHILAI STEEL PROJECT

Bhilai, dated the 21st September, 1957
No. Estt. 1=3/57/32295

To
The Examinations Officer
The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road
Calcutta—20
Subject :- Recognition of Degrees/Diploma

Sir,

With reference to your letter No. 158/00516 dated 4.9.57, | am to inform you that if the passing of
Sections A and B of the Associate Membership examination of your Institute is accepted as equivalent to a

degree by the UPSC we would also recognise it.

Yours faithfully
Sd/-
M. A. F Warsi
Assistant Administrative Manager
For General Manager

HINDUSTAN STEEL PRIVATE LIMITED
Rourkela, Orissa, Rourkela Steel Project
10th September, 1957

RefNo. DT-7E/7385

The Secretary,

The Institution of Engineers (India),
8 Gokhale Road,

Calcutta—20.

Dear Sir,
Please refer to No. 158/00517 dated 4th Sept. 1957.

We consider the passing of Sections A and B of the Associate Membership Examination of the
Institution of Engineers (India) to be equivalent to passing the Engineering Degree Examination.

Yours faithfully,
Sd/-
A. C. Mukerjee
CHIEFENGINEER (PLANT)
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THE INSTITUTION OF ENGINEERS (INDIA)
BHILAI SUB-CENTRE
T-45, Old Main Office, Bhilai-1. (M.P)

February 19, 1971
Ref : B-Sc/1/71/197

The Secretary
The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road, Calcutta — 20

Dear Sir,

| am glad to inform you that the Board of Hindustan Steel Limited has granted two advance
increments to their employees, other than Graduates in Engineering, in the scale of Rs. 700-1100/- and
below, who pass AMIE (Sec.'A' & 'B") of the Institution of Engineers (India). This information was also given in
the Honorary Secretary's Meeting held at Chandigarh on 12.2.'71. This news may kindly be published in the
Institution Bulletin.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully
Sd/-
R.D. Batra
Honorary Secretary
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HINDUSTAN STEEL LIMITED
(Regd.Office : BIHAR GOVT. SECTT. BLDG., RO. HINOO, RANCHI)
DURGAPUR STEEL PLANT, DURGAPUR-3, PO (Dt.Burdwan, West Bengal)

No. PL.Reg.006/128 Date.14th uly, 71

To

The Secretary

The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road, Calcutta—20

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter No. BCT/158 dated 26.6.71, we send herewith a copy of the
notification.

Kindly acknowledge.
Yours faithfully
Sd/-
Personnel Manager
Durgapur Steel Plant
Encl: 1
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